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OF HERTFORDSHIRE

From:     Provincial Grand Secretary: Hugh Oram
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HO/ 15 - September
Dear Bro Secretary,  
Information for Lodge Secretaries

Annual Meeting
Please remind members of your Lodge that if they have accepted Provincial Honours and are not intending to attend the Annual Meeting of Provincial Grand Lodge, they inform us, 44 Brethren we were expecting to be there, did not attend.  I fully appreciate that both emails and letters go astray, but that number failing to inform us cannot all be lost mail, Judith updates me from Fleet House even if Brethren ring her on the day of the meeting. 
Adelphi 2
Grand Lodge are still experiencing major problems with Adelphi 2, the Grand Lodge database. We currently cannot issue Provincial Returns and the facility we use to extract information for the Provincial Honours reports, is not currently available to us.
SECOND RISING
Provincial Honours

Forms for First Appointments and Promotions will be emailed to Lodge Secretaries early in October, I would however reiterate my comments above regarding Adelphi 2.
Fleet House Light Blues Club

The Fleet House Light Blues Club has a website http://www.fhlbc.co.uk
Sincerely and fraternally

Hugh Oram
Distribution:  Lodge Secretaries:

cc:

Provincial Grand Master, Deputy Provincial Grand Master, Assistant Provincial Grand Masters, Provincial Senior Grand Warden, Provincial Junior Grand Warden, Provincial Grand Director of Ceremonies, Provincial Grand Almoner, Provincial Grand Charity Steward.
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